
A clean closet and money for 
LaGuardia High School!

LaGuardia High School is holding a Schoola Clothing 
Drive. Simply by cleaning your closets, you can 
raise funds for our School!

It’s easy as 1-2-3:

Fill your Schoola bag with high-quality, well cared-for 
clothes for kids, teenagers and women. Drop off filled 
bags in the mail or at any United States Post Office, 
no postage necessary. Please mail your bag asap!

Follow along and spread the word to your friends  
and family through our very own Schoola page:            
bit.ly/LaGuardiaSchoola (case sensitive). They can 
also donate clothes to benefit our school by ordering 
a pre-paid donation bag delivered to their home.

Schoola will spiff and sell our clothes on their online 
shop (www.schoola.com). For every $5 customers 
spend, they’ll send $2 back to our school. How good 
is that?!
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p.s.
By the way, with all that new room 
in your child’s closet, you may want 
to see some adorable gently used 
clothes at amazing savings. We’ve 
got you covered there as well. Just 
swing by schoola.com.

*What to donate:

Like new condition
Freshly laundered and completely dry
Clothes for infants, kids, teenagers 
and women (maternity too!)
Dresses, skirts, tops and bottoms
New or nearly new condition
Shoes (no scuffs, no smell)
Women’s handbags and accessories
Halloween Costumes
Coats, hats, scarves and gloves

What not to donate:

Sleepwear, undies or socks
Men’s clothing (unless worn by teen)
Loved to pieces - stretched, stained or faded
Past their style, trend or play-date
Missing labels, homemade or altered
Items with offensive language or content
Counterfeit items


